
We have received a request to help prevent spreading of the new virus 
(COVID-19) from Minato City. 

 

   ●“HIDAMARI” play room  

     →Will remain Closed (including all free programs) 
 Parenting consultation by phone is available (03-6434-7677) 

        We are planning to hold an online child-rearing salon.  We will post information on  
      the starting date on our website at a later date. 

 
 

 
  

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

  

   ●“AOBA” childcare room 

    →Limited service until May 10th (Sun.)  
      Available only to Minato resident membership holders with unavoidable  
      circumstances. 
        * If the state of emergency is extended by the government, the above date may also be changed. 
 

Thank you very much for your understanding and cooperation. 
 

*Office Hour: 9:00 ~ 17:00 Mon. to Sat.    【Contact】Ai-Port Aoyama (03-5786-3250) 

                                 Masami Ohinata Director of Ai-Port 
 

               Ai-Port 【Aoyama】      （4/30 10:00） 

Facility Usage from May 7th (Thu.) to 31st (Sun.) 



April 9th 2020 

To All parents and guardians：  

   

A Request for refraining from using childcare service due to following the 

national emergency declaration 

 

On April 7th the Government of Japan declared a state of emergency regarding 

COVID-19.  In compliance with the emergency declaration, Tokyo Metropolitan 

Government is requesting that from April 11th onwards all residents stay home 

and limit the usage of non-essential public facilities and services.  

  Minato City has continued to maintain availability of childcare service since 

April 9th.  However, in order to keep all children safe and prevent spreading of 

the virus (COVID-19), we ask all users (parents) of childcare service to 

understand and cooperate with the conditions below. 

  

 

１ Period covered  

  From April 9th (Thu.) ~ May 6th (Thu.)  

※ Please refrain from using non-essential services from April 13th (Mon.) 

 

２ Covering of usage  

 Please refrain from using childcare services as much as possible, especially 

for those working at a company or an organization that has had business 

suspended per the Tokyo Metropolitan Government. 

 

３ In unavoidable cases 

Please try to minimize usage time.  

 

 

 

 

Mayor of Minato City                 Masaaki Takei 


